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Monday 4th January 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to Government guidance, Luxulyan School will be closed tomorrow- Tuesday 5th January 
2021.  
 
We understand that this is incredibly short notice for you all, but as you know, keeping our 
staff, children and wider school community safe is our highest priority. This emergency closure 
day will enable us to plan the logistics of opening to children of key workers and our 
vulnerable. We will be in touch tomorrow to arrange provision for key worker places and will 
contact our vulnerable directly.  
 
Staff will prepare guidance and resources regarding your child’s home learning. Please 
ensure you can log in to Class Dojo where we will publish the home learning activities. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding during this challenging time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Emma Williams 
Acting Head of School 
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